St Peter's Roman Catholic Primary School
‘Unlocking potential with the keys of love, respect and friendship®

Email: bursar@st-petersrc.lancs.sch.uk
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26th June 2023

Tel: 01706 229972

This week’s Prayer focus:

“Do not be afraid” Matthew 10:26

Keep going!! We have 4 weeks left of the school year, and there is a great
deal to pack into that time! As well as the end of year show practices, sports
day, competitions and trips the children are still being taught the full
curriculum in school as maximising learning time is still so important! We
want to plea with you to please keep good routines at home with regard to
reading and homework as it is vital to your child’s progress! Children of all
ages should be reading for a minimum of 5-10 minutes each day, whether
this be at night, over the breakfast table or even in the car on the way to
school! Handwriting spelling sheets are sent home each Friday and need to
be completed daily for just a few minutes to hand in the following Friday.
Other weekly homework sent home on a Wednesday is to be handed in on a
Monday. I cannot tell you what a difference it makes when children are in a
great routine with their learning at homel!, so please keep them going!

DIOCESE OF ¥ SALFORD

‘Outstanding in all areas’

Stay and Pray is
FRIDAY THIS
WEEK DUE TO
NEW CLASS
MORNING!

Class 1

Class 3

Summer Term Dates—Please make a note!
Tuesday 27th June—New Intake Evening for September 2023 at 6pm.
Thursday 29th June—New Class Morning.

“ A

Saturday 1st July— First Holy Communion 1Tam
Saturday 8th July—Summer Fair 12pm—3pm
Monday 10th July—Years R—4 Trip to Thornton Hall Farm.
Wednesday 12th July—Sports Day from 9.30am—11.30am*New Date!

Week beginning 17th July— End of year reports emailed out.

Monday 17th July— KS2 show at 2pm (all Year 3—6 involved in both
shows) at the Church Hall.

Tuesday 18th July—10am Year 6 Leavers Mass at Church. KS2 show at
6.30pm at the Church Hall.

Thursday 20th July—Year 6 Pizza Party at Pizza Box, children to go
home from the market at the end of the day.

Friday 21st July— Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15am for Year 6 parents and
carers only. School closes at 2.15pm for all children.

Attendance last
week...

Class 1—99.3%
Class 2— 94%

Class 3— 99.3%
Class 4— 97.2%
Class 5— 96.1%

Whole School
97.2%

Number of lates:15
(7 families)

Year 6 parents
please email a baby
photo of your child
for the Leavers’
assembly by Tst July
to j.sarker@st-
petersrc.lancs.sch.uk
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Super Sports!

Miss Lynch presented to Governors
last week on our PE and Sports
provision at St Peter’s. She was
joined by Nathan Bibby the school
games coordinator for Rossendale
who said some incredible things
about this aspect of our school and
how amazing it is! We hold the
platinum award for School Games
which only 5% of schools in the
country have. For such a small
school this is really special.

The sporting life of our school is so
strong and last week a particular highlight was 19 Year 4/5 children coming runners up at the annual
Primary Sports Day held at All Saints school. The team were brilliant and only a few points off the
winners. Well done to all the children who represent our school at the huge range of events and
competitions across the year!

Summer Fair News

A huge thank you for the fab response to the first of our non-uniform days so far.

We really need your support also with the following please: Non-Uniform Days:
o Teddies in lovely condition for our ‘Adopt a Toy’ stall. Friday 30th June—Chocolate

e Jam jars filled with sweets.
Friday 7th July—Cakes (Cl 1, 2

o Offers of helpers to run stalls on the day. The FOSP team | & 3) Bottles (Cl 4 &5)
are ace but we need more helpers please to man stalls, set
up and tidy up alongside the team and the staff. Going forward we really need some of the
parents and carers of our younger children to join FOSP in order to keep things going as our old-
er children leave.

o Keep Saturday 8th July free to come and join us for the event!

Costumes for end of Year show...An email was sent last week to Year 3,4,5 and 6 regarding the

end of year show costumes. Please can you send in your child’s costume in a named carrier bag by

next Wednesday the 5th July. Any problems please let us know as soon as possible so we can assist
in plenty of time. Thank you for your support!

Happy Birthday to... Stars of the Week... Chaplaincy Award...

Mia, Ted, Marley R, Holly G, Sienna Miley, Alaska, Daniel B, Thomas Arthur, Marley G, Max,
C, Phillip, Ihsaan & Freddie! R, Phillip, Finley, Charlie S, Ryan & Sienna FM.
Ihsaan & Ethan!

Assembly on Friday at 2.50pm, all welcome as always! This week is the final 'normal’ assembly of the
school year so please send any awards in for the last time until September. Have a great week,
Mrs Helen Sullivan.




